

Newmark Education **Parent Alert**

December 14, 2020

Important! New Snow Day Procedures

Dear Newmark Parents.

I want to take this opportunity to review our **Snow Day Procedures**. These **new** procedures are in place for inclement weather or any other unforeseen circumstances that may close school on a regularly scheduled day.

Please **READ** this important notice as there is a possibility of an impending snow storm this Wednesday, December 16 into Thursday, December 17, 2020.

As always, continue to reach out to me at rpeter@newmarkeducation.com if you have any questions.

Dr. Regina M. Peter **Executive Director**

cc: Ms. Cynthia Allman, Executive Director

Ms. Gina M. Borea, Principal

Newmark Education 1000 Cellar Avenue, Scotch Plains, NJ 07076 908-753-0330 info@newmarkeducation.com Newmark Education would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be removed from our list, please contact Newmark Education directly. Please note all Newmark communication to parents is via email so by unsubscribing you will no longer get important information about your child's school. To stop receiving all email messages distributed through our SchoolMessenger service, follow this link and confirm: Unsubscribe

SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents, students and staff through voice, SMS text, email, and social media.